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‘One hundred years ago’ commemorations

Dear parents/carers,

This half term the children are learning about World War 1 and what life was like one hundred years ago.
They will be learning songs from the era and finding out about how people lived.

As part of our commemorations, on Monday 12" November we would like the children to come to school
dressed as they might have done in 1918.

Suggestions for girls include ribbons in their hair, a knee-length dress, pinafore, or blouse and skirt worn
with socks, shoes or ankle boots. Boys wore either knee length shorts with long socks or trousers. They
wore these with a shirt, woolly jumper, waistcoat or flat cap.

On the morning of the 12" November the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will take part in a
remembrance service at school and Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be walking to St. Andrew’s Church in Gorleston
for a special service.

We are selling poppies for the Royal British Legion in school — please send a donation in if your child
would like to purchase one.

Yours faithfully,

o

Mrs J Snelling
Deputy Headteacher



